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Here is the latest news for Our Saviour's Lutheran Church!

Have a Blessed and Happy Thanksgiving!
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Sunday School Schedule

Sunday School will not meet next Sunday, Dec. 1 because of The Thanksgiving
Holiday weekend.  Classes for age three through Adults will resume on Dec. 8.

Lutheranism 101

We are going to offer a class on Tuesday night, Dec. 3, at 7:00 p.m.  We are going to
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call it “Lutheranism 101”.  It will be an introduction to the Lutheran Church, including
history, theology, and what we do here at OSLC.  We’ve had a number of visitors of
late and we thought this would be a fun way to provide an introduction to what
Lutherans are about.  There will be lots of discussion and time for questions.  The
class is both for people who are new to Our Saviour’s and for long time members
who would like a refresher.

Dessert will be provided.  Please come for a fun evening.  We will meet in the
fellowship hall.

Thank You!!

 We share a wonderful word of thanks to all who gave for this year’s PATH Food
Drive in November.  We had a great response of food for those in need here in Tyler.
 All donated items have been given to PATH for distribution.  Thank you for your
generous support!

Sunday School Table
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Sent by Merry Burris

One of our goals this year is to get more people involved in working with Sunday
School.  We realize one reason people are hesitant help is that they aren’t sure what
happens in a Sunday School class.  No worries – we provide plenty of training and
help.  And we are putting a table in the narthex with Sunday School curriculum on it
so that you can see what we are teaching.  The materials are easy to prepare, quite
self-explanatory, and great to use.  Please do take a look!

Advent is Coming!

Advent, the wonderful season of preparation for Christmas, is soon here.  Advent
begins on Sunday, Dec. 1.  On the Wednesdays of Advent we will again off special
mid-week worship services.  We will worship on Wednesdays Dec. 4, 11, and 18.
 The Wednesday night schedule will include a time for prayer at 6:30, followed by
worship at 7:00.

Please note, we will not be doing the soup suppers this year.
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